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Dear Friends:

It is a great honor to congratulate the organizers and participants of the 2011 Cross-Cultural Internship
Program Closing and Appreciation Ceremony.

The Cross-Cultural Internship Program (CCIP), organized by FUSIA Communications, Inc., is an
internship program that takes place in New York City every summer from May to August in two,
seven-week sessions. CCIP stresses East-West cultural exchange. It is aimed to anyone or any
organizations that share a global vision and are willing to see beyond themselves.

On behalf of the New York City Council, I commend the officers, staff, and members of CCIP for their
tireless work in bringing greater diversity and, promoting understanding among all cultural groups in
our community at large.

Please accept my best wishes for a wonderful event.

Sincerely,

,q'-J .

Peter Koo
Council Member
20" District, Queens



